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ATTRITION ANALYSES 

At the 2-month interval, age was associated with missing data (OR = 0.98, 95% CI = 0.97;0.98, probability of 
association > 99.9%), as was baseline frequency of heavy episodic drinking (OR = 1.03, 95% CI = 1.01; 1.04, 
probability of association > 99.9%). This suggests that older individuals were more likely to respond to follow-
up, as were those who were less frequent heavy drinkers at baseline. At the 4-month interval, the same two 
characteristics were related to missingness: age (OR = 0.97, 95% CI = 0.96;0.98; probability of association > 
99.9%), and frequency of heavy episodic drinking (OR = 1.03, 95% CI = 1.01; 1.04, probability of association > 
99.9%). Group allocation was not observed to be markedly associated with missingness. 

To explore if there were moderating effects between baseline characteristics and group allocation on 
missingness at both 2- and 4-months follow-up, regression models were estimated with an interaction term 
between group allocation and each of the baseline characteristics (using shrinkage priors).  

In the interaction model at the 2-month interval, the association between age and missingness was in principle 
unchanged - suggesting no moderation by group. There was evidence of a slight moderation by group for the 
association between missingness and frequency of heavy episodic drinking at baseline (OR = 1.01, 95% CI = 
1.00;1.05, probability of association = 85.7%). However, the OR was small and the probability that the OR was 
greater than the null was only 85.7%. 

In the interaction model at the 4-month interval, the association between age and missingness was again 
unchanged, and the association with frequency of heavy episodic drinking was slightly moderated (OR = 1.01, 
95% CI = 0.99;1.04, probability of association = 83.3%). Again, while there was some evidence of moderation 
with frequency of heavy episodic drinking, the magnitude was small and the probability of an association 
greater than the null was not high. 

Caution should be taken when generalising across the entire age and heavy episodic drinking range, as the 
relationship is not necessarily monotonic. Nevertheless, Figures S1 and S2 visualises a monotonic relationship 
between missingness and age and frequency of heavy episodic drinking at the 2- and 4-month follow-up 
intervals. As can be seen in the figures, there is a trend in both groups that response increases with age and 
decreases with baseline frequency of heavy episodic drinking.  



 

Figure S1 - Baseline age versus response/no-response at 2- and 4-months stratified by allocated group 

 

 

Figure S2 - Baseline frequency of heavy episodic drinking versus response/no-response at 2- and 4-months stratified by allocated group 

2−Month 4−Month

20 40 60 80 20 40 60 80

N
o 

re
sp

on
se

R
es

po
ns

e

Age

Control Intervention

2−Month 4−Month

0 10 20 30 0 10 20 30

N
o 

re
sp

on
se

R
es

po
ns

e

Heavy episodic drinking (baseline)

Control Intervention


